
From: Curtis, Christopher
To: jacobtseitz@gmail.com
Subject: Your Public Records Request
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 11:36:00 AM

Dear Mr. Seitz,
 
Thank you for your recent public records request of Wednesday, April 28, 2021. You requested:
“Communication between the Vermont Attorney Generals Office and the FBI with regards to Seth Andrew.”
 
We have no records responsive to your request.
 
If you believe this response is in error you have a right to appeal to Chief Deputy Joshua Diamond at
Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov.
 
Thank you for your interest in the office of the Attorney General.
 
Best, Christopher
 
Christopher J. Curtis
Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
802-279-5496
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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